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This Week.... 

We logged onto Mathletics for the first 

time in class. As a school we subscribe to 

Mathletics in order to enhance the 

teaching of Maths. The children can also 

access Mathletics at home if you have the 

internet. There is also an app available for 

tablets. Their username and password can 

be found in their reading diary. 

In Maths we started to use language 

related to length; longer than, shorter 

than, longest, longer, shortest etc.  

In literacy we’ve been writing fire poems 

and been using descriptive language. 
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Next Week… 

We will be adding and subtracting in 

Maths, looking at our number bonds to 

10 and 20 then tackling some one step 

word problems.  

In English we will be brushing up on our 

sentence structure by orally composing 

our sentences before writing them 

down. We will be checking all our 

sentences have a capital letter at the 

beginning, a full stop at the end and 

finger spaces between each word.  

       Look out for Homework Helps  

Top Tips for Reading & Writing coming 

soon to our website 

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Ruby, Jessica, Katie, Lucy, Lola, 

Harvey, Isaac J and Kara 

 

Talk Topic  

Talk with your child about what 

you would both do if you were 

invisible for the day. 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week –  

Oliver 

Curriculum Certificate –  

Katie 

Christian Value Certificate  

for Hope – Mia 

 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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